To whom it may concern:

I'd like to thank all those responsible for assisting in my
production of Harry Knuckles and the Treasure of the Aztec Mummy.
Without the RMOC'’s grateful assistance my film would not have been
completed. | am giving the RMOC a VHS copy of Harry Knuckles and
the Treasure of the Aztec Mummy, press materials, and posters. The
film was a big hit at this year’s /FCO Gala Premiere, held at the Bytowne
Cinema. On August 29th, the film will be shown at the Bloor Cinema in
Toronto as apart of the Fantasia Film Festival. Thank you again, your
assistance was greatly appreciated.

Lee Demarbre
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Director of Harry Knuckles and the Treasure of the Aztec Mummy
613-233-8709
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